From: Kim Fisher
To: Tilbury2

Subject: Application by Port of Tilbury London Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Port of

Tilbury Expansion ('Tilbury2')

**Date:** 07 November 2017 10:39:17

## Dear Sir

I refer to your invitation to comment on the adequacy of consultation in respect of the above proposal.

I would confirm that this Authority has been adequately consulted on the proposal and local Councillors have been engaged in the process.

I trust this response is adequate for your needs.

Kind regards

Kim Fisher-Bright (MBA Dip TP MRTPI) Regeneration and Neighbourhoods



Castle Point Borough Council | telephone: 01268 882381 | email: kfisher@castlepoint.gov.uk | website: www.castlepoint.gov.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Keep up to date on what's happening at Castle Point....Follow us on Twitter @CastlePointBC

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com